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From: Jessica Adams 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 10:06 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Dear Premier, my last letter was ignored (it was posted, about the University of Tasmania campus) so I hope this web 
form will be noted. I've lived and worked in Hobart on and off since 1983. I want a say in what happens along with 
everyone else, from my view on . 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Jessica Adams 
 




